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As a licensed professional land surveyor in the State of Oregon and member of the 

Professional Land Surveyors of Oregon (PLSO) since 1986, I fully support this 

amendment as stated in SB1575. I have had no issue with defending my own work 

over the past 28 years arising from a claim that was directly related to my own work. I 

am however not willing to defend work that was not my own and I believe that 

SB1575 would codify this. 


